
 

 

As part of the Drug and Alcohol Abuse Prevention Program, there will be a Peer Support 

Academy Training from November 27 - December 1, 2023 (Mon - Fri). 

The training is from 8:00am - 5:00pm. It will be in Room E118 in E Building. This free 

training will provide participants with the knowledge and skills to work with individuals 

dealing with substance use/addiction. Seating is limited. This training is highly 

recommended for students and employees in Human Services, Criminal Justice, Liberal 

Arts, Allied Health, Safety, and other related fields. 

 

To register contact John Payne at: john.payne2@guamcc.edu or 671 -735-5641, ext. 5597. 
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